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Working meeting CBA/NABU

On 19th May 2017 in Regional Office of the CBA in Rzeszdw was held a working
meeting of the leadership of the Central Anticorruption Bureau and the leadership of
the National Anticorruption Bureau of Ukraine (NABU).

The meeting was also attended by the Directors and Heads of the CBA Regional
Offices from Lublin and Rzeszéw and the Directors of the territorial Branch of NABU in
Lviv. This event aimed to discuss the future joint activities of both anticorruption
services of Poland and Ukraine in the field of information exchange and cross-border
cooperation. The CBA and NABU signed an agreement on cooperation between the
two services (13th May, 2016), and the meeting was one of the forms of the fulfillment
of the memorandum's provisions.
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